
 
 
 

RES-2023-101 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

COUNTY OF LOUISA 
RESOLUTION 

  
At a regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Louisa held in the Louisa 
County Public Meeting Room at 5:00 PM on the 6th day of November 2023, at which the 
following members were present, the following resolution was adopted by a majority of all 
members of the Board of Supervisors, the vote being recorded in the minutes of the meeting as 
shown below: 

 
 

RESULT:  
MOVER: None  
SECONDER: None  
AYES: None  

 
 

 
A RESOLUTION SUPPORTING INCREASED FUNDING FOR PLANNING DISTRICT 
COMMISSIONS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE GOVERNOR'S BIENNIAL BUDGET FOR 

FY25/26 
 
WHEREAS, The Virginia Association of Planning District Commissions (VAPDC) is taking 
steps to request that additional state funding for Planning District Commissions be included in 
the biennial budget that Governor Youngkin will propose to the General Assembly in December; 
and 
 
WHEREAS, the specific request is for an increase of $150,000 per PDC (total funding request 
of $3.15 million per fiscal year in both FY25 and FY26); and 
 
WHEREAS, currently, TJPDC (Thomas Jefferson Planning District Commission) and most 
other PDCs receive just under $90,000 in state base funding per year; and 
 
WHEREAS, the amount requested would extend PDC staff capacity to secure federal dollars, to 
execute collaborative regional projects and plans, and to assist the State on joint work that 
benefits localities and regions. 
  
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, on this 6th day of November, 2023, that the 
Louisa County Board of Supervisors does hereby support increased funding for Planning District 
Commissions to be included in the Governor's Biennial Budget for FY25/26.   
 
            
 



 

 
A Copy, teste: 

_______________________________ 
Christian R. Goodwin, Clerk 

Board of Supervisors 
Louisa County, Virginia 


